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UPDATE: VPD Traffic Unit Investigating Fatal Pedestrian Collision on Mooney Boulevard 
 
Around 9:00 p.m. last night, Visalia PD officers responded to the area of Mooney Boulevard and 
Cameron Avenue for a vehicle versus pedestrian collision. 
 
Initially, it was believed that the driver had fled the scene. However, it was later found that the driver 
had pulled into a nearby parking lot and contacted police to report the collision. Unfortunately, the 
pedestrian died at the scene. 
 
The driver is cooperating fully with law enforcement,  
 
The VPD Traffic Unit responded to the scene and is currently investigating the collision. Drugs or 
alcohol do not appear to be a factor in the collision. 
 
Anyone who has information about the collision is encouraged to contact the Visalia PD Traffic Unit at 
559-713-4175. 
 
 
***ORIGINAL POST*** 
HAPPENING NOW: VPD on Scene of Vehicle-Pedestrian Collision, AVOID the Area 
 
Around 9:00 p.m.., VPD officers were called to the area of Mooney Boulevard and Cameron Avenue for 
a vehicle versus pedestrian collision. 
 
The scene remains active. All intersection directions are currently closed. 
 
We are asking everyone to please AVOID THE AREA. 
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